
  
LMD Workshop  

CNCC Room 175  

May 15,2018 

4:00 PM  

  
Present:  Luke Tucker, Randy Looper, Chris Jones, Rich Thompson, Tammie Thompson Booker, Dave 

Heinrich, Michael Morriss 

Guests: Michelle Perry, Tom Kleinschnitz, Sasha Nelson  

The meeting was called to order @ 4:00 PM  

Discussion was held about Funding/Grant Application.  Determined we will use the Colorado Common Grant 

Application and Reporting Summary,ask that Erin Miller post that to the county website under the LMD section. 

Plans for funding of organizations was discussed.  Ongoing reporting and plans will be required from each 

organization requesting funding and we will use the Common Grand Application and Reporting Summary. 

Budget for LMD is due to Ex Officio Board by September 30 and we would ask that funding requests be made 

by September 1st for 2019, so the board will know what it will need to budget. 

Local community branding committee is moving forward with community branding, signage etc. County will be 

updating sign @ Fairgrounds. 

Further discussion about downtown signage, wayfinding and street signs.  Chris Jones asked for Michelle 

Balleck’s assistance in this matter and she will report back. 

Need to work on a feasibility study to build a Visitors Center and determine if this is the correct direction for the 

use of LMD funds. 

Sasha Nelson stated the Craig Press would like to have a workshop/board training regarding the Sunshine and 

Open Meetings Laws.  Board discussed that August would be a good time to have this meeting.  Need to 

insure our board is present at this training. 

No formal votes or actions taken by the board during this workshop. Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Next regular LMD Meeting is June 19, 2018 @ CNCC Room 175 4 PM 

  


